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June 13, 2025

Rebecca Lynne Steuart
3-88 Killarney Ave
Winnipeg, MB R3T 3B2

Student Number: 668-471-766

Dear Becca,

We recently reviewed your student record and have determined you have met your conditions
of acceptance for the Psychedelic-Assisted Therapy Graduate Certificate program.
Congratulations!

We look forward to having you join us this year and working with you throughout your
academic career at VIU.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us.

With warm regards,

Jeana Milne
Jenna Milne (she/her)

Admissions Officer
Jenna.Milne@viu.ca
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PROTECTING YOUR PRIVACY

Vancouver Island University understands and appreciates that your
student record is private. We will not allow anyone to discuss your
business with us without your permission. We do not assume that your
parents, your spouse, your children, or anyone else has permissions to
act on your behalf. To reveal any details concerning your record to
another person without your permission would be contrary to the BC
Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act.

We protect access to your online student record by assigning you a
student number and an online student record password. You should
take great care when sharing your password with others. Changes made
through your online student record by someone using your password
will be considered to have been authorized by you.

When you visit your online student record, you will be asked to set a
security question and answer. We will use your student number and the
answer to your security question to verify your identity when you
communicate with us over the phone. If you visit us in person, you can
either provide this information or photo identification.

If you want to authorize someone to make inquiries on your behalf (in
person, over the phone, or by email) you must provide them with your
student number and the answer to your security question. Without this
authorization we will not be able to discuss your application,
registration, fees, class schedule, or any other detail about you or your
status at Vancouver Island University.
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